
 

Dear 5th Grade Families, 

 It is a pleasure to welcome your son or daughter to 5th grade! To help prepare your child for the 

upcoming school year, we have compiled a list of items that they will need for September. Please try 

your best to purchase these items before the start of the new school year. Thank you! 

✔ 
Quant

ity 
Item Description 

 1 Red plastic pocket folder  Label ELA and your child’s name 

 1 Blue plastic pocket folder Label SOCIAL STUDIES and your child’s name 

 1 Green plastic pocket folder Label MATH and your child’s name 

 1 Yellow pocket folder Label SCIENCE and your child’s name 

 1  Pencil pouch Zippered and cloth 

 
3 

Marble composition 
notebook 

1 labeled with name and WRITING 
1 labeled with name and SOCIAL STUDIES 
1 labeled with name and MATH 

 
1 

Inexpensive pair of 
headphones/earbuds 

Labeled with child’s name in a Ziplock bag 

 1 24 pack crayons In pencil pouch 

 1 10 pack markers  

 4 Highlighters In pencil pouch 

 1 Student scissors In pencil pouch, label with child’s name/initials 

 6 Glue sticks* 1 in pencil pouch 

 24 Sharpened pencils* Some for pencil pouch 

 1 Handheld pencil sharpener In pencil pouch 

 1 Large eraser In pencil pouch 

 2 Black Sharpies In pencil pouch 

 1 Disinfecting wipes Optional 

 1-2 Tissue boxes Optional 

*May need to be replenished throughout the school year 

In addition to these items above, we have a working snack every morning, so students are 

encouraged to pack a healthy snack and a water bottle that they can carry throughout the day. We 

look forward to meeting your child in September! 

Sincerely, The 5th Grade Team 

Mrs. Calabro - mcalabro@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us 

Ms. Palen - tpalen@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us 

Mrs. Walsh - jwalsh1@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us 


